Eric Cooper

From: Ohle, Tyler <Tyler.Ohle@ontswcd.com>
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 1:55 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: ‘Eric Cooper’

Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua September referral
To all,

In regards to application No. CPN-20-056, 0000 Knapp Rd, Tax Map NO: 125.00-1-38.000

This office has received, reviewed and approved the set of plans of the onsite wastewater system for this proposed
residence.

Best,

Tyler Ohle, NYSESCCP

Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspector

Ontario County Soil and Water Conservation District
Office: 585-396-9716 / Cell: 585-704-5819

From: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org [mailto:devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org]
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 9:05 AM

To: Ohle, Tyler

Cc: 'Eric Cooper"

Subject: Town of Canandaigua September referral

This message originated outside the Ontario County email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning,

Attached, please find Town of Canandaigua September referral.
Thank you,

Michelle

Michelle Rowlinson
Office Specialist (
Development Office
Town of Canandaioun
585-394-1120 X22320



“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”



